






HB 2951 – MISSING NATIVE AMERICAN WOMEN

Captain Monica Alexander
Government & Media Relations
Monica.alexander@wsp.wa.gov
360-596-4010

Craig Bill, Director
Governor’s Office of Indian Affairs
Craig.bill@goia.wa.gov
360-902-8826



WSP ROLE WITH HB 2951

 Requires WSP to conduct a study on increasing state 
resources for reporting and identifying missing Native 
American women in the state.

 WSP and GOIA will convene meetings to consult and 
collaborate with:

 Tribal and local law enforcement

 Federally recognized tribes

 Urban Indian organizations



SHORT TERM GOALS

 Collect data on the number of missing Native American 
women

 Identify barriers 

 Determine the scope of the problem

 Recommend solutions or resources to address the problem



WHAT HAVE WE LEARNED SO FAR?

 CHALLENGES:

 No centralized resources

 Lack of access to systems 

 Racial misclassification

 POSSIBLE SOLUTIONS

 Create a toolkit(s) for families and law enforcement agencies

 Community outreach within the tribes

 Assign an advocate for the families

 Training for law enforcement 



WHAT WE STILL NEED






















































